
TL’AZT’EN NATION 
PO Box 670, Fort St. James, B.C. V0J 1P0 

Phone 250-648-3212 • Fax 250-648-3243 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE NOTICE 
 

Owners are now required to contain their animals 
within their home, or within the perimeter of their 
residence. If your animal is outside, it must have a 

collar and be on a chain or other mechanism to 
prevent them from running freely, beyond 15 metres 

of your home, or outside of your presumed yard.  
 
In response to the growing animal population and reports of animal aggression, the 
Tl’azt’en Nation Chief and Council will be taking action to prevent further harm 
and for the utmost protection of physical safety for Tl’azt’en Nation residents.  
 
As per BCR No. 1965 all residents of Tl’azt’en Nation who own or care for an 
animal, must complete an ANIMAL REGISTRATION FORM, and agree to the 
TL’AZT’EN NATION RESPONSIBLE ANIMAL OWNER AGREEMENT. 
 
Failure to do so may result in your animal being removed or apprehended by an 
animal care agency upon direction from Tl’azt’en Nation for the safety of the 
community.  
 
As a responsible owner, it is at your own cost to provide a collar and chain/line for 
your animal.  
 
Any aggressive or problematic animals may be removed at short notice. 
 
If you cannot provide care for your animal due to financial/mobility constraints 
and would like to surrender your animal, contact the administration building and 
we can contact a delegated animal care agency. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tl’azt’en Nation Chief & Council 


